
 

 
 
Subject: H-2B Visa – Plumbing Program 
Posted Date: 02/23/2023 
Closed: 03/13/2023 

United Plumbing, Inc. headquartered at 14751 N Kelsey St. STE #105 PMB 316, Monroe, WA 98272, phone 
number: (360)295-1387, is looking to fill ten (10) Plumber Helper positions from April 1, 2023, to October 31, 2023. 
This is for full-time, peak-load temporary employment. Duties include assisting the lead plumber in residential new 
plumbing installations, including water and waste systems rough-ins and plumbing fixtures duties that require less 
skill. The worker will assist in drilling and notching of studs in preparation for pipe installation. Measure, cut, thread, 
and bend pipes to the required angle. The worker will assist in the installations of trim work including faucets, sinks, 
commodes, bathtubs, water heaters, hot water tanks, garbage disposal units, and dishwashers. The worker will 
maintain material organization and cleanliness at job sites and storage units. The worker will utilize the following tools 
and equipment under the direction of the lead plumber: Wrenches, saws and cutting tools, and electrical drills. The 
worker may also assist in the location/repair of leaks inside and outside the residential building. On-the-job training 
will be provided throughout the entire duration of employment. Special requirements include: must have a strong work 
ethic and the ability to perform all physical demands of plumbing installations, must be able to regularly use their 
hands and be able to lift objects of up to 75 lbs, must be able to stand, walk, bend, crouch, crawl, kneel; reach with 
hands and arms and ability to talk and hear; use tools and equipment requiring a high degree of dexterity, must be 
able to attend required company training and meetings as scheduled by the company, must have at least three (3) 
months of plumbing-related experience, must be able to produce quality work according to the lead plumber's 
directions and local building codes. 

The pay is $19.93+ per hour with overtime available at $29.90+ per hour, based on an hourly rate. The schedule is 40 
hours per week from 7:00 AM to 3:30 PM, Monday to Friday. The job opportunity is a temporary, full-time position. 
Daily travel to worksites in the area of intended employment is required. The requested temporary workers will be 
based at 14751 N. Kelsey Street, STE 105 PMB 316, Monroe, WA 98272, and will service clients within Seattle-
Tacoma-Bellevue, WA, including the counties of Snohomish County and King County. Employer provides 
transportation to and from all worksites. 

A single workweek will be used in computing wages due. The pay period is bi-weekly. Employer will make all 
deductions from worker's paycheck required by law. Transportation, including meals and, to the extent necessary, 
lodging, to the place of employment will be provided, or its cost to workers reimbursed by a company check, separate 
from the payroll check, if the worker completes half of the employment period. If the worker completes 50% of the 
work contract period, the employer will arrange and pay directly for transportation and subsistence from the place of 
recruitment to the place of work. Upon completion of the work contract or where the worker is dismissed earlier, the 
employer will provide or pay for the worker's reasonable costs of return transportation and subsistence back to home 
or to the place the worker originally departed to work, except where the worker will not return due to subsequent 
employment with another employer. The amount of transportation payment or reimbursement will be equal to the 
most economically and reasonably common carrier for the distance involved. Daily subsistence will be provided at a 
rate of $14.00 per day during travel to a maximum of $59.00 per day with receipts. Reimbursement in the first work 
week for all visa, visa processing, border crossing, and other related fees, including those mandated by the 
government, incurred by the H-2B worker (but not included passport expenses or other charges primarily for the 
benefit of the worker). The employer will provide the worker, at no charge, with all tools, supplies, and equipment 
required to perform the job and on-the-job training in the proper use of tools and equipment. The employer 
guarantees to offer work for hours equal to at least three-fourths of the workdays in each 12-week period of the total 
employment period. 

Please inquire about the job opportunity or send applications and/or resumes, indicating availability, to the 
WorkSource Everett - Comprehensive Center located at 3201 Smith Avenue, Everett, WA 98201, Phone: 425-258-
6300. 

Alternatively, you may inquire about the job opportunity or send applications/resumes, indicating availability, to the 
employer, United Plumbing, LLC via email at information@unitedplumbing.com or via phone at (360) 295-1387. 
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